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The State University of New York and Suffolk County Community College are committed to providing options, support and assistance to victims/survivors 

of sexual assault, domestic violence, dating violence, and/or stalking to ensure that they can continue to participate in college-wide and campus 

programs, activities, and employment. 

 

All victims/survivors of these crimes and violations, regardless of race, color, national origin, religion, creed, age, disability,

 

